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El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

Dear Elected Officials,

1 would like to propose the use of my “portable freight storage” building as a
“Prop” to promote the historic El Dorado Railway. | understand that you have
granted us the use of track from Missouri Flat Road to Shingle Springs as an
excursion train.

It is my intent to educate the children of our community about the history of
long ago. This building can house historical information as well as shelter for
the passengers.

I request that this building be moved closer to the tracks for the convenience of

all.
1 will lease the use of this building to the railroad committee for $1.00/yr.

If and when, the historical society receives the grant money to build their
version, |1 will remove said building and take it home to the Hagen Ranch Park
for the continuance of community participation and appreciation. This building
was constructed by dozens of volunteers and I challenge anyone to find a better
1888 replica in the country as this “prop” building displays.

Sincerely,

Edward G. Hagen g& &
(530) 626-1577
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